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Presents

a Town Hall Exchange with
Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities (OOD) Bureau of Services for the Visually Impaired (BSVI)

Where?
Ohio Zoom Room

When?
February 16, 2022

Time?
04:00 P.M.

The National Federation of the Blind of Ohio would like to invite you to an organized Town Hall RoundTable, to learn about programs and services for blind Ohioans, that are administered by Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities, Bureau for the Visually Impaired; presenting their specific and inter-related services for the blind and persons with various disabilities.

The segments will focus on the untapped group of disabled employees, students transitioning from school to work, and Ohio’s older blind population. Highlighted topics include OOD’s eligibility process, information and referrals, adaptive aids with supportive training, rehabilitation services and statistics on nutrition, and more.

For more information contact,
Richard Payne, Ohio Affiliate President
(937) 829-3368
Rchpay7@gmail.com
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